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Commissioner Murdock seconded the motion. All voted aye. Motion carried with a vote of two to
Zero,

The Commissioners considered approval of an application to the Board of Crime Control for
continued funding of the Adult Drug Treatment Court. Current funding sources run out in
September. Commissioner Vincent made a motion to approve said application. Commissioner
Mitchell seconded the motion. In discussion it was noted that they will look at taking monies from
Alcohol and Drug Services of Gallatin County, with District Court as the overseer, rather than the
Sheriff. Commissioner Mitchell noted that she would like to see the judges use the program more.
All voted aye. Motion carried unanimously.

The Commissioners considered approval of a request to purchase a computer from Extension
Services. This purchase was budgeted for in their FY 03 budget. Commissioner Mitchell made a
motion to approve said purchase. Commissioner Vincent seconded the motion. All voted aye.
Motion carried unanimously.

The Commissioners considered approval of a request to purchase a computer from the Gallatin Rest
Home. This purchase was budgeted for in their FY 03 budget. Commissioner Mitchell made a
motion to approve said purchase. Commissioner Vincent seconded the motion. All voted aye.
Motion carried unanimously.

DECEMBER 17, 2002

The Commissioners conducted regular County business.

DECEMBER 18, 2002 .

The Commissioners attended a regularly scheduled office meeting. In attendance were
Commissioners Murdock and Vincent, Grants Administrator Larry Watson, Shelly Johnson of
Alcohol and Drug Services of Gallatin County, Treatment Court Coordinator Mariah Eastman. The
Commissioners considered a request for a letter of support for an application to the Montana Board
of Crime Control for continued funding of the Adult Drug Treatment Court. Approval of the
application was given on Monday, December 16, 2002.  If received, the monies will not be
supplanting and no new match is required. Finance Officer Ed Blackman has reviewed and
approved the application, Commissioner Vincent made a motion to approve the application and
draft a letter of support from the Commission. Commissioner Murdock seconded the motion. All
voted aye. Motion carried with a vote of two to zero.

The Commissioners considered approval of claims listed on the voucher list dated December 16,
2002 including check numbers 8016551-8016555; totaling $5,895.87. Commissioner Vincent made
a motion to approve said claims. Commissioner Murdock seconded the motion. All voted aye.
Motion carried with a vote of two to zero.

The Commissioners considered approval of a contract with DES/HazMat. Commissioner Vincent
made a motion to approve said contract. Commissioner Murdock seconded the motion. All voted
aye. Motion carried with a vote of two to zero.

DECEMBER 19-20,2002

The Commissioners conducted regular County business.

DECEMBER 23,2002

The Commissioners attended a regularly scheduled office meeting. In attendance were
Commissioners Murdock and Vincent, Grants Administrator Larry Watson, Finance Officer Ed
Blackman, and Commission Secretary Rose Murrish. The Commissioners considered approval of
claims listed on voucher list dated December 18, 2002 including check numbers 8016556-8016576;
totaling $43,154.70. Commissioner Vincent made a motion to approve said claims. Commissioner
Murdock seconded the motion. All voted aye. Motion carried with a vote of two to zero.

Auditor Joyce Schmidt presented her quarterly report for quarter ending September 30, 2002 to the
Commission. Commissioner Vincent made a motion to receive said report. Commissioner Murdock
seconded the motion. All voted aye. Motion carried with a vote of two to zero.

The Commissioners considered approval of an application to the Montana Board of Crime Control
for a probation officer training grant. Commissioner Vincent made a motion to support the grant
application. Commissioner Murdock seconded the motion. All voted aye, Motion carried with a
vote of two to zero.

The Commissioners considered approval of the annual HB 223 Grant Application from the Gallatin
Conservation District. Commissioner Vincent made a motion to approve said application.
Commissioner Murdock seconded the motion. All voted aye. Motion carried with a vote of two to
Zero.

The Commission held a special meeting on December 23, 2002, at 10:40 A.M. for consideration of a
resolution acknowledging an alternative regular public meeting date of January 2, 2003, and a



